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Hello Rich,

Attached are the results of the prototype test in support of our renewal application dated October 28, 2014 and the
 resubmitted application dated February 18, 2015.  These results are to be included as addendum # 6 in our February
 18, resubmission.

A third prototype test was not conducted and it was obsoleted.

Let me know if there are any questions.

Regards,

Mark Svajger,
Radiation Safety Officer
Fluke Electronics corp.
440-542-3653
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